
PV High School

Parking at the event will be
limited.  We highly
recommend our PV Transit
shuttle service  from Peninsula
High School and Palos Verdes
High School. Shuttles will run
from 1:30 - 7:30 pm.

See the school maps for the
pick-up/drop-off locations
identified by the Toast on the
Coast logo.  Alternatively,
please consider using a ride-
share service such as Uber or
Lyft.

 

SHUTTLE INFORMATION

Saturday, October 5, 2024


